
Dear student, 
 
We are so disappointed that we have been unable to share a last day with you all. A day 
where we normally get to hand out the yearbooks and hoodies and say goodbye. We are 
still planning to have some form of Celebration Day but due to current guidance this is still 
not possible. 
 
I do however want you to have your Yearbooks and Hoodies before we break up. I would 
also like to collect in all of your textbooks to enable these to be sorted over summer and 
reissued to the new Year 12 and 13 students who will need them for their studies. It is 
imperative that these books get returned and failure to do so will result in the cost of the 
books being charged to you.  
 
On Thursday 16th July I would like you to come to school and bring all your textbooks back. 
Without returning the books you will be unable to collect your Yearbook or Hoodie. If you 
are unable to come in yourself, we would be happy for a family member to come on your 
behalf. If you have additional books that you would like to donate to your A Level subjects 
please bring these along too. 
 
Please can you arrive to school only at your time slot and enter the school via the Cripps 
Theatre entrance. 
 
9.30 – 10.30  H&I 
10.30 – 11.30  J&K 
11.30 – 12.30  L&P 
12.30 – 1.30  Q&R 
1.30 – 2.30  S&T 
 
Once you have dropped off all your subject textbooks and collected your leavers items 
please ensure you leave the school site and observe social distancing rules at all times. Only 
by doing this are we able to offer this opportunity. 
 
Mr Bernard will write to you with all the details on the results day plans soon. 
 
I am really looking forward to seeing you all. 
 
Mrs Bradley-Brophy 
Director of Sixth Form 
 


